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HARRY POTTER WORLD 
8th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are writing to tell you that Year 5 pupils, have once again, been given the amazing opportunity to 
visit Warner Bros. – Harry Potter World.  We are looking for this event to take place on Friday 23rd 
March 2018. 
 

As you know, Brookfield Junior School prides itself on its high expectations and outstanding levels in 
Literacy, particularly writing. Your child will be reading ‘Harry Potter and the Philosophers Stone’; 
this unsurpassed experience will allow them the involvement and understanding to enhance their 
writing skills.  To that end, we cannot express how much of a fantastic opportunity this is for your 
child. 
 

We are able to offer this opportunity to each child for the fantastic estimated price of £26.00.  You 
may be aware (if you have ever visited the Warner Bros. website) that child tickets are £31.00 each.  
Our estimated price of £26.00 not only includes entrance into the exclusive exhibition but also 
incorporates travel costs.  We would like to say a huge thank-you to the B.F.G. for their generous 
contribution to help achieve this brilliantly low price. 
 

Please be aware that you do not have to find this money all at once, if you prefer you can pay 
weekly, as long as the total amount is paid in full by Friday 9th February. 
 

Please complete the attached slip below to confirm whether you are willing to contribute the 
required amount for your child to partake in this incredible opportunity.   
 

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT ALL CONFIRMATION SLIPS BE RETURNED PLEASE, BY FRIDAY 17th 
NOVEMBER, SO WE ARE ABLE TO CONFIRM THE COACH AND IF THE VISIT WILL TAKE PLACE 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MONIES AT THIS STAGE 
 

 You will receive a letter outlining the details and requesting payment nearer the time, if the visit 
takes place. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Wellard and Mrs Healey 
Year 5 Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………………….. 

~ Harry Potter World ~ 
 

I am prepared to contribute for the visit to Warner Bros. Harry Potter World 
 

I am not prepared to contribute for the visit to Warner Bros. Harry Potter World 
 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________   Class _______________________  
 
Parent/Carer Signed _________________________________________________________ 
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